

Newsletter

May 2023

Dear parents/carers

We are delighted to announce that we have three new recruits at Rising Stars, Lily, Katie and Alisha. All three members of the team are level three qualified and all bring something different to our ever growing team! Louise has also decided to stay with us part time while she also gains her experience in a school.

As the end of term approaches we would like the parents of the preschool children that are leaving to go to school to let us know when their last date at nursery is and if you will require extra sessions throughout the summer (August). Please let us know via text message or email as soon as possible so that we can begin to plan the summer and book in extra sessions if they are needed.

Following the above, as the nursery is continuously growing, we ask that if there are any requests to change sessions including increasing or changing days, that these are all put in writing and that you try to give at least a month's notice. Due to the increase in children joining the setting the availability has become limited; therefore we may be less able to meet your needs at such short notice.

We often have really lovely verbal feedback when you all come to collect your children. This feedback is great to hear and we really appreciate all your comments. We would be so grateful if you could spare a moment to complete a review on our day nurseries page using the following link.

https://www.daynurseries.co.uk/daynursery.cfm/searchazref/65432223927

Topics

Room	Topic	Book of the month
Apple/Pear	Reflections	The Very Hungry Caterpillar
Plum	Our body	The Gingerbread Man
Cherry	Space	Stella To Earth
Orange	Space	Space

Please note:

If you have a holiday approaching in the next few months, please can you email nursery the dates that your child will not be attending.

As the warmer months approach please all provide your children with hats for their time in the garden. Please label the inside of the hat with your child's name.

Look at all the fun we've been having!













Check us out on our social media platforms!



Instagram - risingstarsromford



Facebook - Rising Stars Romford

Upcoming events

Tuesday 9th – Europe Day
Monday 15th – International Day of Families

– Mental Health Awareness Week 5th – Mental Health Awareness
Friday 19th – World Bee Day
Monday 22nd – World Day of Cultural Diversity
Tuesday 30th – National Creativity Day
Monday 5th June – World Environment Day
Thursday 8th June – World Ocean Day